
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF HUMBLE, TEXAS
WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2009 FROM 6:00 P.M.
UNTIL 6:30 P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED IN CITY HALL, 114 WEST
HIGGINS, HUMBLE, TEXAS.

THE PURPOSE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING IS FOR CONSIDERING THE ADOPTION OF THE
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING OCTOBER 1, 2009 AND
ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 2010.  AT THIS TIME ALL CITIZENS OF THE CITY OF HUMBLE WILL
BE GIVEN AN OPPORTUNITY TO PROVIDE WRITTEN OR ORAL COMMENTS AND TO ASK
QUESTIONS CONCERNING THE PROPOSED BUDGET.

THIS BUDGET IS ESTIMATED TO RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST
YEARS’S BUDGET BY $ (16,000.00) - A DECREASE  OF 6%.  BASED ON TAXABLE VALUE
INFORMATION CURRENTLY AVAILABLE FROM THE HARRIS COUNTY APPRAISAL
DISTRICT, IT IS NOT POSSIBLE AT THIS TIME TO DETERMINE THE AMOUNT OF THIS
ADDITIONAL PROPERTY TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO
THE ROLL THIS YEAR.

A SUMMARY OF THE PROPOSED BUDGET IS AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION IN THE
OFFICE OF THE CITY SECRETARY, 114 WEST HIGGINS, HUMBLE, TEXAS OR ONLINE AT
www.cityofhumble.com. 

________________________ (seal)
Sue Daniel
City Secretary

THIS FACILITY IS WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE AND ACCESSIBLE PARKING SPACES ARE
AVAILABLE.  REQUESTS FOR ACCOMMODATIONS OR INTERPRETIVE SERVICES MUST BE MADE
48 HOURS PRIOR TO THIS MEETING.  PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY SECRETARY’S OFFICE AT
(281)446-3061 OR FAX (281)446-7843 FOR FURTHER INFORMATION.

This notice was posted on August 26, 2009


